
 

Adjournment of General Meeting 
 

 
 
In accordance with the Company’s announcement dated 20 March 2020, Accelerate 
Resources Limited (ASX: AX8) (“the Company”) advises that the Takeovers Panel is still 
considering the applications from GTT Global Opportunities Pty Ltd with respect to the 
affairs of the Company. As such, there is no confirmed time for the adjourned General 
Meeting of Monday, 20 March 2020 (“General Meeting”) 
 
The Company will provide an update to shareholders with respect to this General Meeting 
in due course.  
 
 

—ENDS— 
 
For further information please contact 
Yaxi Zhan 
Managing Director  
E: Yaxiz@AX8.com.au I P: +61 8 9482 0500 I W: www.AX8.com.au 

 
This announcement was authorised for release by the Board of Accelerate Resources Limited. 

 
 


